
ANNUAL HOUSEHOLD HAZARDOUS WASTE COLLECTION 2018 

 

Household Hazardous Waste (HHW) collection will be held on August 4th from 8:30 am to 12 noon.  

On August the 4th there are four HHW collection sites and the closest site in the Newfound region will 

be at the NH DOT garage on Ayers Island Road and next to the Wells Baseball field in Bristol.  

If you are not able to make HHW on August 4th there are four other collection locations a week earlier 

on July 28th.   

Some of the local participating towns, which are near the Bristol collection site, are Alexandria, 

Andover, Bridgewater, Bristol, Franklin, Hebron, Hill, Holderness, Meredith and New Hampton. 

How much can one household bring to HHW?  10 gallons or 50 pounds. 

What are household hazardous wastes?  Household hazardous wastes are substances that poison or 

contaminate the environment and threaten the health of those in the local community.  They may be 

flammable, corrosive, reactive, or toxic and should be disposed of properly so as not to harm people 

or damage the region's soil and water resource's. HHW COLLECTION DOES NOT EXCEPT LATEX 

PAINTS or COMMERCIAL WASTE.  

For more information go to www.lakesrpc.org/serviceshhw.asp or  call Lakes Region Planning 

Commission 279-5334 or 279-5341.  Find us on Facebook at “Lakes Region Household Hazardous 

Waste - HHW” 

 

 

 

http://www.lakesrpc.org/serviceshhw.asp

